
The Tiger Times 

Important Dates and Events 

 Thursday, February 8—2nd 
Grade Field Trip to Smith 
Center 

 Monday, February 12—1st 
Grade Field Trip to Dolphin 
Habitat (Robinson, Carson, 
and Lay) 

 Wednesday, February 14—
Breakfast with Books, 7:00 
a.m. in MP Room 

 Wednesday, February 14—
1st Grade Field Trip to       
Dolphin Habitat (Scovell, 
James, and Felipe) 

 Wednesday, February 14—
End of After School Session 3 

 February 15-19—Presidents 
Day Holiday, NO SCHOOL 

 Tuesday, February 20—After 
School Program Session 4 
Begins 

 Tuesday, February 20—
School Organizational Team, 
2:30 p.m. in Library 

 Tuesday, February 27—
Spring Picture Day 

 Wednesday, March 14—
Breakfast with Books, 7 a.m. 
in MP Room 

 Friday, March 16—Zoom 
Family Night, 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

 March 26-April 2—Spring 
Break, NO SCHOOL 

 Tuesday, April 3—Students 
Return to School 

 

Construction Around Our Campus and Student Safety 

 

 As you all know, there is a lot of construction happening on 

our campus and on Tonopah Avenue in front of our school. We 

know all this construction makes dropping off and picking up your 

student(s) challenging. Thank you for being patient and safe when 

driving and/or walking to and from school.  

 During drop off in the morning and dismissal after school, 

please continue to avoid the bus lane and parking lot on the east 

side of campus near the Multipurpose Room. We need to keep the 

space where buses load and unload clear for the safety of all.  

 Additionally, please only have students cross Tonopah     

Avenue in front of the Multipurose Room where the crossing guard 

is. Having students cross outside of this new crosswalk is unsafe. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  

 

CCSD Regulation 4100 

 

 The Clark County School District (CCSD) continues to     

develop plans and resources to ensure the safety of students and 

create policies that ensure appropriate relationships maintained 

between students and staff. In the fall of 2017, the Board of School 

Trustees adopted Regulation 4100, and CCSD has established 

new procedures for campus safety and background checks for        

volunteers on campus. .  

 Regulation 4100 addresses many items, including             

appropriate online communication between employees and         

students, parameters for employees to set with students to create 

caring, trusting relationships with appropriate boundaries, and      

implementation of a new state fingerprinting law for volunteers on 

all CCSD campuses. In this new state law, volunteers who spend 

four (4) or more days a month on campus volunteering are now  

required to get fingerprinted and complete a full background check 

in order to volunteer on campus. If you are hoping to volunteer on 

campus, please come speak with the front office for more           

information. 

 At C.P. Squires, we are committed to the safety and        

well-being of our students and fully adhere to Regulation 4100. To 

learn more about the steps CCSD is taking to ensure the safety of 

students and to learn more about Regulation 4100, please go to 

http://ccsd.net/community/protect-our-kids/.  
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